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          2nd December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, and Friends of the Carlisle and Hampton Hill Federation, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we continue to strive for excellence in providing a nurturing and enriching 
environment for our pupils, we are reaching out to seek your support through voluntary donations. 
At Carlisle Infant and Hampton Hill Federation, we believe that every child deserves the best possible 
educational experience. Your contributions help us enhance our curriculum, provide additional resources, and 
organise extracurricular activities that enrich our pupils' learning and development. 
Suggested Donation: 
 
We kindly suggest a donation of £5 per month, but please know that any amount you can contribute will make a 
significant difference. Whether it’s £1, £5, or more, your generosity will help us create a more vibrant school 
community. 
How Your Donations Help: 

• Educational Resources: Funding for books, technology, and classroom supplies. 

• Extracurricular Activities: Support for clubs, sports, and school trips that broaden our pupils’ 
experiences. 

• Special Events: Contributions towards events that foster community spirit and enhance our school 
culture. 

How to Donate: 
If you would like to support our school, please see the information below. 
 
For Carlisle Infant School Only:  
To set up a regular donation or make a one-off contribution, please visit 
https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/24391  Donations will be made through the Carlisle School Association (a 
registered charity), allowing us to benefit from Gift Aid. The CSA will then allocate funds to the school in line 
with its charitable objectives. 
 
For Hampton Hill Junior School Only:  
Please donate through Arbor under payments, school shop, school shop products, school donations. 
Parents can then choose the amount they would like to donate, this is automatically set to £1.00 however you 
can change this to whatever amount you would like, and make payment with a debit or credit card.   
 
We understand that not everyone may be in a position to contribute financially, and we appreciate your 
continued support in other ways, such as volunteering your time or participating in school events. 
Thank you for considering this request. Together, we can continue to provide a wonderful learning 
experience for the children in our federation. If you have any questions or would like further information, please 
do not hesitate to reach out. 
Warm regards, 
 

Zoe Brittain, David Wells and Marc Lowery 

 

http://www.carlisleandhamptonhillfed.richmond.sch.uk/
mailto:info@carlisle.richmond.sch.uk
mailto:info@hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk
https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/24391

